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Dear Parents & Carers 

 

You may remember last summer that children painted 

pictures which were then framed by a company and sold to 

parents.   

 

The pictures that weren’t bought have now been returned 

to us and as a fundraiser, if parents would like to buy 

their child’s painting, they are available for £1 each.   

 

They are not in a frame. 

 

Please see Mrs Makin if you would like to buy one. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
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